
Darnhall Primary School  
Sandyhill Road                                         
WINSFORD                                                      
 Cheshire 
CW7 1JL                                                   

Telephone: (01606) 593315 

Weekly Bulletin — Friday 9th September 2022 

Attendance 

School starts at 8.30am. If your child is 

off for illness, please call and leave a 

message on the absence line. Tel : 

01606 593315, press option 1. 

If your child is off for any other reason, 

please fill in a holiday form which are 

available from the school office. 

 

 

 

Welcome back to a new school year everyone!  

It is great to see everyone back in school ready to start the next 

chapter of their learning. We have some new members of staff 

who were very excited to join the Darnhall family. 

There will be lots of fun activities and trips planned for the     

children to enjoy during this year. You can keep up to date with 

all news on your class Dojo, Tapestry and our Facebook page. 

 

Swimming lessons 

are continuing next 

week for years 5, 6 

and Owls class. Please remember 

to bring your swimwear, hats and 

towels everyday. 



 

Piano lessons for 

years 3 to 6 

We are continuing to 

offer piano lesson with Music 

Squad this year. 

Several pupils are continuing 

with their lessons, but we have 

a few more spaces. 

If your child is interested, 

please contact Hannah on 

07379 325251 or email         

Hannah@musicsquad.co.uk 

To help reduce congestion on 

Darnhall School Lane, the Nursery 

gates will open at 8.20am. Parents 

can wait on the playground path 

that leads down to the Nursery. 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

Next week will 

be Week 2 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Forest School run 
short and longer      
sessions every day after 
school at Darnhall.  
 

Use the following link to 
book your child’s place 
or free taster session:  
 

https://
footprintsinthefor-
est.kidsclubhq.co.uk/ 
 
 

Please message  
Mrs Pagonis if you have 
any questions.  


